
AMERICANS WITH
DISABILITIES ACT (ADA)

TRANSITION PLAN

OC Public Works is currently seeking 
community feedback regarding 
improvements needed for sidewalks,    
push buttons, and ramps in unincorporated 
Orange County.
Learn more about the Plan and participate by 
providing your perspective at:

ocpublicworks.com/ada

ocpublicworks.com/ada |                ocpublicworks

Orange County Public Works (OCPW) is 
developing an ADA Transition Plan to identify 
and plan for removing access barriers in your 
neighborhood! Work began on the Plan in 
Summer of 2022 with an ADA compliance review 
(in 26 unincorporated Orange County areas) of 
pedestrian facilities, including sidewalks, curb 
ramps, and traffic signal push buttons, within the 
public right-of-way. 

Our teams would like to hear from you regarding 
the ADA improvements that are most important to 
you and your neighbors...

 Scan the QR code above with a smartphone 
camera to see our interactive map where you 
can provide comments and take our survey.

�Visit ocpublicworks.com/ada to check our list 
of community events where you can connect 
with us in person!
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